
A warm welcome to Nevaeh

and her family, who have

joined our school community

this term! Nevaeh has quickly

adapted to our routines and

has made many new friends.

Welcome Nevaeh

Term 2: A Busy and Exciting Time
Ahead

Term 2 is set to be a bustling period, filled with
numerous extracurricular activities and fun
classroom events on the horizon.

Our students are eager to take part in the Small
Schools Cross Country Carnival at Urana, travel to
Corowa South PS for the Healthy Harold
experience, and visit Oaklands to enjoy an Alpha
Show. We are also having the author Adrian Beck
visit our school in a couple of weeks for an
incursion.

Additionally, this term we will utilize our Sporting

Schools grant funds to hire a sports coach who will

implement an Athletics Program.

Term 2 Week 3

14th May 2025



Congratulations to our new
 School Leaders

Recently, the staff, students, and school
community came together to celebrate Easter
with a delightful hat parade, followed by a
lovely lunch.

Thanks to our amazing P&C, who generously
provided the eggs for our students Easter egg
hunt after the parade.

The day was a big success, with everyone
enjoying a fantastic time.

A heartfelt congratulations to

Bethany and Charlotte for being

appointed as the School Leaders

at Lowesdale PS for 2025!

Both students have embraced

their new responsibilities by

serving as excellent role models

and offering assistance to staff

and fellow students whenever

needed.

Easter Celebration at Our School



Anzac Day 

On Friday the 25th of April 2025 the students and staff of

Lowesdale Public School attended the ANZAC Day March in

Corowa.

 

Bethany and Charlotte our School Leaders carried our school

banner with pride and were joined by Archie, Archibald, Daisy,

Dakota, Ned, Mrs Charna Wood and Mrs Courtney Kuschert.

 

There were service men and women of all ages who also joined

the march which ended at the Corowa Cenotaph.

 

After the main service Bethany and Charlotte placed the school

wreath at the memorial and were given a gift of a book about

Roly, The Anzac Donkey for our school library. 

On May 13, 2025, students from Corowa Public School and Lowesdale

Public School united for an exciting incursion with Life Education,

highlighted by a special appearance from Healthy Harold.

Kindergarten/Year 1 explored “Safety rules”.

Year 3 learned about “Growing Good Foods” which connects with

what we are doing in our school vegetable garden.  

Years 5/6 focused on the “Think Twice” module.  

It was a wonderful day of valuable lessons learned and shared with our

good friends from Corowa South Public School. 

Healthy Harold



Friday 16 May Small Schools Cross Country –

Urana Aquatic Centre. 

Friday 23 May Biggest Morning Tea

Wed 28 May Author Adrian Beck visit at school. 

Monday 2 June Alpha Show – Oaklands Town Hall 

Upcoming Events



Assembly Awards - Week 2

Merit Award

Bethany -  for smashing her time time in cross
country

Nevaeh - for settling into school well

School Leaders Award

Ned - for teaching others how to kick a football

Student of the Week

Jan for excellent achievement in Mathematics 

Jan is looking forward to continuing his daily

classroom activities this term and he likes to do

whatever the day brings on the weekends.



P & C Report

Our next P&C meeting will be on the 

Tuesday 29th August 2025.

We are delighted to announce that we will be

hosting our first playgroup of the year,

beginning at 10:30am on the Biggest Morning

Tea Day. 

We warmly invite you to join us!


